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This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.


From: Kathy Gassner
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: Special Exception House
Date: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 6:13:27 PM


I just received your letter from the city representing someone who bought the “million 
dollar home” which I was shocked to see that 
You were requesting approval or disapproval of them moving in this neighborhood.
Our insurance rates just keep climbing due to values of this kind.


I am totally against moving a group of drug rehabilitation people into my 
neighborhood .
I have been here 13 years and the first year young kids in the neighborhood 
vandalized my new home. It has been pretty quiet for the most part since then and 
would like to see it stay that way .
It is mostly families except for a couple houses that have 10 people coming and 
going.
It’s horrible on holidays as they were parking on my swale until I had my sprinklers 
come on then they stopped but they are parking on side yards and back yards and it 
doesn’t seem appropriate at all 
Feels like junk yards homes. It doesn’t seem Pompano really cares much about this .
I will be coming to the Public Meeting on 10/17 to express my feelings
Thank you 
Kathy Gassner
4320 NE 15th Terr


Sent from my iPhone
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